
 

National Non-Profit Day
     August 17th marks National Nonprofit Day, a celebration of the profound impact of nonprofit
organizations on the world. Nonprofit organizations are essential to address social issues, provide
essential services, and promote cultural enrichment. It's a time to acknowledge and honor their tireless
efforts, acknowledge their significant contributions to communities worldwide, and encourage support
through volunteerism, donations, and advocacy efforts. Let us amplify their voices and promote their
causes for a more inclusive future.
     SFCBDD operates as a nonprofit organization, incorporated with a nine-member board of directors
appointed by the St. Francois County Commission. In August 1980, the mill tax was enacted,
empowering St. Francois County to offer and/or provide services for individuals with developmental
disabilities.

Community Partner Luncheon
St. Francois County Board for the Developmentally Disabled invited our
Community Partners to a luncheon for an official presentation of grants. Thank
You to LIFE Center, MCII, SMTS, Visions of Hope, Camp Circle Star, and The
Stables for all you do serving individuals with developmental disabilities in our
community. 

Back to School Bash
What an amazing experience to partner with the Community of Unity

to provide back to school supplies this weekend at Mineral Area
college! Together, with many other organizations, we were able to

assist over 1,400 students as they go back to school this year! Thank
you to everyone that participated in this awesome event!

 

July Flashbacks

 

Pool Party
Giving Crew & Sunshine Ladies got together

Thursday night for a pool party!
Summertime fun with friends!

 

Golf Tournament
We participated in the annual Shop with a Cop Fundraiser Golf Tournament. 

It was a pleasure to contribute to such a worthy cause. 

 

Movie Night
We had a fun trip to the movies and Fazoli's last night! Thanks to

everyone in this awesome group for going! 

 

Movie Night
Sunshine Ladies and Giving Crew saw a preview during their Super Bowl party

for Twisters. The wait was finally over and they finally got to see it. They all said
it was well worth the wait. 

 

Donate
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